
The University of Utah’s 
Bachelor of Social Work Student Association, 

Housing and Residential Education, and
Lowell Bennion Center for Community Engagement present

Officers HollowOfficers Hollow*

Free Family Halloween Carnival

Saturday, October 26, 2024
12:00 pm – 3:00 pm

Officers Circle in Fort Douglas
on the University of Utah Campus
171 Officers Circle, Salt Lake City

trick-or-treating | games | face painting 
pumpkin carving | arts & crafts 

This carnival-style event is free and open to all children and families

The annual Officers Hollow Event is organized with 
the goal of providing a fun environment for children and families.

Officers Hollow activities are wheelchair accessible 
and staffed by University of Utah student volunteers.

No pets, please; service animals are welcome. 
Parents are responsible for supervising their children.

Nearby parking is available – look for signage.

Questions?  
Email: BSWSA@utah.edu
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20th Anniversary!
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